

## Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 11th January 2023

## Year 1 - Grandparents visit

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our History topic this term the children are learning about 'Changes within living memory'. We would like to include the children's grandparents or other older relatives that may have memories from the past that they are happy to share with the children. We will be exploring how childhood was different for our grandparents compared to us today. We would like to invite grandparents and great-grandparents, or other older relatives, in to talk about their childhood memories during our history lessons.

Memories shared could include; holidays, toys, school experiences, family celebrations e.g. Christmas. If you have a family member that would like to come and speak in class about their childhood memories please sign up to book a slot with your class teacher.

Dates that are available are; Tuesdays 17th Jan, 24th Jan, 31st Jan, 7th Feb.

Time slots are: 1-1.30 or 2.30-3.00.

Many thanks,

Miss King, Mrs Walsh and Miss Dominey









